
City of The Dalles 

COMMUNITY& 
ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT 
DEPARTMENT 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Community Development Department 

RE: Cancellation of July Meeting 

DATE: June 27, 1996 

Due to the holiday, the Planning Commission meeting of July 4, 
1996, has been cancelled. The minutes for the· June 20th meeting 
will be included in the next packet. 

The next meeting of the Planning Commission will be July 18, 1996. 
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